
 
Telephone: (262) 521-5272 • Fax: (262) 521-5265 • E-mail: 
contactus@waukesha-water.com 

 
 

DATE: April 6, 2017 
 
TO: Dan Duchniak 
 
FROM: Kelly Zylstra 
  
RE: Lower Level Parking Lot Re-Paving 
 
  
Three proposals were received for repaving the lower level parking lot for 115 Delafield Street; 
technically located off North Street. The work includes removing the existing pavement, proof rolling 
base, repaving and marking the parking stalls. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking Lot Maintenance (PLM) preformed the paving work on our customer service lot in 2016 and did 
satisfactory work. 

 

Funds for this work will be taken from Account #9300, which has $30,000 allocated for this work in 
2017.   
 
Recommended Motion: 
Move to approve the award of the lower level parking lot repaving work to Parking Lot Maintenance for 
a cost of $24,650.00. 

Provider Proposal Price 

Parking Lot Maintenance, Inc. 

W225 N3178 DuPlainville Road 

Pewaukee, WI 53072 

$24,650.00 

Wolf Paving 

 

 

$33,342.00 

Merit Asphalt 

 

 

$34,833.00 

Waukesha Water Utility 
SERVING WAUKESHA SINCE 1886 

115 DELAFIELD STREET 
WAUKESHA, WI 53188-3615 
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